June 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Grade P / 1 at Rawdon District School! We are looking forward to a great 2018-2019 school year.

We wanted to send along a note to explain our system for gathering school supplies for this coming year. We will be purchasing the supplies over the summer months and gathering \$30.00 from every student at the **start of the school year**. This way the supplies can be labeled, organized and ready to use at the very beginning of the year. Please send the \$30.00 **before the end of the second week** of school (September 14th).

Have a safe and fun summer!

Thank you

